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PROMOTING THE HEALTH OF
WOMEN AND NEWBORNS





Dear [ ]

To help provide our patients with the best care possible, I would like to attend the Association of Women’s Health, Obstetric and Neonatal Nurses (AWHONN) 2022 Convention, which will be held June 25-29 in Aurora, CO.

This year’s AWHONN Convention will focus on ways in which we can quickly adapt to uncertain scenarios, treat patients in an inclusive and equitable way, and understand the most up-to-date, evidence-based nursing care. I will also be able to meet directly with vendors and suppliers and identify new products and services that could help us improve patient care and safety.

For your reassurance, I feel it is important for you to know that AWHONN has committed to taking measures that will ensure optimal health and sanitary conditions onsite, in all environments where in-person interaction takes place, including a vaccine requirement and proper masking. They have ensured their attendees that they are monitoring the COVID-19 pandemic and are in constant communication with their partners at the venue, national authorities, and the AWHONN Board of Directors. Should the Convention need to be postponed, I will have options to transfer my registration to the 2023 Convention, or receive a full refund for this year’s registration fee.
Costs

The full price Convention fee is $[         ], but it can be reduced to $[          ] if I register by March 31, 2022.

Here is the breakdown of conference costs:

• Roundtrip Airfare:
$_______

• Transportation:
$_______

• Hotel:
$_______

• Meals:
$_______

• Conference Fee:
$_______

The total cost associated with attending this conference is: $_______. 

In exchange for your support of this learning experience, I will share what I have learned with my colleagues upon my return, or a later date to be determined, so that we may consider implementing best practices for better outcomes.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,
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